
 

 

 
RCN Scotland Board meeting 1 June 2023: Branch Briefing  

 
Dear Colleagues 
 
We held another very successful RCN Scotland Board meeting on the 1 June 2023.   

Director Colin Poolman provided a comprehensive report on all aspects of RCN Scotland’s work during the quarter 
January – March 2023.  

Pay 

NHS pay continued to be a significant focus for the quarter with discussion regarding the non-pay elements of the 
pay deal and securing the review of aspects within the current Agenda for Change in Scotland.  RCN Scotland 
continue to support our colleagues in England and Wales regarding pay and the current statutory ballot. 

Pensions 
There will shortly be a consultation regarding pensions, if you would like some support to discuss this at your branch 
meeting please contact press.scot@rcn.org.uk information is available here: NHS pensions in Scotland | Scotland | 
Royal College of Nursing (rcn.org.uk) and 

the terms of reference are being developed and four workstream groups have already been agreed.  RCN Scotland 
will be co-Chair on two of the four groups.  



Audit Scotland and MSPs and reported heavily in the media.  Safe staffing legislation in Scotland | Royal College of 
Nursing Scotland | Royal College of Nursing (rcn.org.uk) 

Exhibition & Events 
The History of Learning Disability Nursing, Exhibition Launch 
Tuesday 13 June, 17.30-20.00 – online and in person Book now 


